
Nestle Ave Charter Elementary 
www.nestleavecharter.com 

Winter Break 
School/Office Closure 

Students will not engage in online instruction 
Monday, December 21st to Friday, January 8th 

 due to Winter break/recess. 
  

The Nestle Family wants you to rest, relax, and 
enjoy this time with your family. 
Please be safe and thoughtful. 
 

Online instruction will return on 
Tuesday, January 12th, at 9am 
 

We’ll see you NEXT YEAR!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holiday’s 
and have a 

Merry New Year!! 


